Committee on Academic Programs

Minutes – Oct. 10, 2007

Present: John McCarty, Bob Anderson, Carlos Alves, Juda Bennett, Cathy Liebars, Frank Cooper, Amanda Norvell, Taras Pavlovsky
I. 
Welcome & Approval of Minutes

Amanda Norvell opened the meeting.  The minutes of the Sept. 26 meeting were reviewed and approved.
II. Proposed Minor in Central Eurasian Studies
CAP discussed the proposed minor in Central Eurasian Studies; the minor was approved by the committee.
III. Undergraduate Enrollment in Graduate Courses
CAP has reviewed the current policy regarding Undergraduate Enrollment in Graduate Courses. Following discussion, CAP recommends a revision of current policy. We suggest the following: 


With the permission of the department chair and the Office of Graduate Studies, a TCNJ undergraduate may take up to two course units of graduate study at the College. However, undergraduates enrolled in articulated programs may take up to three graduate course units. Articulated programs (e.g., the seven-year bachelor’s/MD degree or the five-year bachelor’s/master’s degree in special education/elementary education) are ones that move students seamlessly from their undergraduate to their graduate studies.

IV.
Student Evaluation of Teaching

CAP discussed the current Student Evaluation of Teaching instrument.

